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Reception :  Leni J 

Year 1 : Macy R  

Year 3: Katie K 

Year 4 : Kian A 

Year 5: Eleanor B 

Year 6 : Lily K 

Christian Value – Service 

Dear Father God, Thank you for our family and friends and for times of celebration that we can share in 

together. Amen. 

It certainly has been a week of celebrating and sharing in children’s successes. On World Book Day we were 

amazed by how many parents and grandparents came to share in their love of books with their children. It was 

fantastic to see the Hall full to the brim and have a real buzz around Winwick. Thank you to you all for taking the 

time to come out of your busy schedules. It was such a super day with all the children in costume and really      

enjoying so many fun activities the staff put on for them. I know I loved reading my favourite story with Year 1 

class. We will upload lots of photos from the day to the website and when you come in for parents evening you 

will see our new reading display in the library area. We also celebrate the achievements of our Year 6 football 

team: Josh, Connor, George, Isaac, James, David, Matthew, Holly, Emma and Reece 

who came fourth in this    tournament. It was very tight with penalties! On Thurs-

day Harry, Tyler and Rory had a super day at the Primary Ability Sports Day. They 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves and took part in all the activities. It was also the 

final   session of Bike ability. Well done to all those Year 5 and Year 6 pupils who 

took part. In school, it isn’t always about being the best but about giving it a good 

try so a huge well done to all our pupils who received a certificate and those who 

just narrowly missed out. We are equally proud of you all!   

   

Well done to our Headteacher Award     

winners this week: Ethan W, Ole H and  

Emily B for reading at least six times each 

week. Our other Headteacher winner was 

Issac R who has just oozed enthusiasm for 

learning all week and had every member of 

staff beaming with pride!  



 

REMINDERS: 12/03/18 

 12/03/18: Year 1&2 Football tournament (those involved have received a letter) 

 14/03/18 2pm: Year 2 Maths Parents afternoon  

 14/03/18 Please ensure parents evening times have been returned to us  

 14/03/18: PAN Performance for the School Choir  

 16/03/18: Non uniform day Please bring in a donation of an Easter Egg for the 

PTfA Easter Raffle  

Reception :  Evie C 

Year 1 : Nieve S 

Year 3 : Polly B  

Year 4: Isaac Mc 

Year 5 : Layton J 

Year 6 : Luke R 

 

 

Reception  92.9% 

Year 1  94.5% 

Year 2  95.6% 

Year 3  95.0% 

Year 4  91.7% 

Year 5  98.6% 

Year 6  95.4% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done Year 5  

To be a great school we need 

over 95% attendance so please 

make sure you are in each day!  

Reception : Piper W 

Year 1 : Charles P 

Year 2: Lily G 

Year 3 : Phoebe L  

Year 4: Kian A 

Year 5 : Melissa W 

Year 6 :Connor H 

Outstanding Star of the Week : Louie R  

Reading Award                                           

Well done to  Year 5 

Keep reading every night and make 

sure it is  recorded in your child’s  

homework diary/ reading record.  

Teachers will be making appointments 

with parents who are not supporting 

us on this initiative.  


